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URGENT ITEM: CARE AND HEALTH WINTER PLANNING UPDATE 
 
 
Summary 
 
The Committee is requested to consider and provide views on the Health and Wellbeing Board’s 
Care and Health Winter Planning Update report prior to its forthcoming presentation to the 
Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council (SBC) Cabinet on 14 November 2024. 
 
 
Detail 
 
1. The Committee is asked to receive the attached report for information, which has been added 

to this meeting agenda to ensure the Committee has the opportunity to review and comment 
ahead of the report going to the SBC Cabinet. 

 
2. The report is owned by the Health and Wellbeing Board and covers the Council’s care and 

health winter planning arrangements, as part of the Board’s system assurance role.  The 
report will be going to the Health and Wellbeing Board meeting on 30 October 2024. 

 
3. Members may wish to familiarise themselves with last year’s update.  This was originally 

scheduled to be considered by the Committee in December 2023 but, due to staff sickness / 
unavailability, it was agreed that the report should be referred to the Executive Scrutiny 
Committee for consideration at its next meeting in January 2024.  Details of last year’s report, 
and the subsequent discussion points, can be found at (see item ESC/27/23): 

 
https://moderngov.stockton.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=1142&MId=1322&Ver=4 
 

 
Name of Contact Officer: Gary Woods 
Post Title: Senior Scrutiny Officer 
Telephone No: 01642 526187 
Email Address: gary.woods@stockton.gov.uk 
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